
 
 

Customer Identification Program 

 

To help the government fight the funding of terrorism and money laundering activities, federal 

law, under the Patriot Act, requires all financial institutions to obtain, verify, and record 

information that identifies each person who opens an account. 

 

What this means for you is that when you open an account, we will ask you for your name, 

address, date of birth, and other information that will allow us to identify you. We will also ask 

to see your driver’s license and/or other identifying documents. 

 

You may provide any of the following un-expired photo ID’s: 

Driver’s License  Immigration Card 

                                            Military ID       Government Issued ID 

       Student ID       US Passport 

       NH State Non-Driver Photo ID 

 

Individuals opening accounts for minor children are required to provide identification for 

themselves and a social security number for the minor child. 

 

Identification will be required for certain transactions such as wiring funds. 


